
10 May 2021 

Pendleton Town Board 

  

Hello, 

Tentative Roll Day of May 1st has passed and “The Roll” is 

online for public viewing as well as a printed version on hand 

in The Building/Assessors Office.  

There has been some chatter on social media networks that 

Pendleton has changed everybody’s assessment because of a 

townwide reval.  A reval has not happened, is not scheduled or 

even being discussed at this time. The usual course of AV 

adjustments are in place but only on places that had a change 

over last year.  So if your property hasn’t changed, your AV 

hasn’t changed either. 

It’s been more than a year of writing this but The County RPS 

& NYS ORPTS are still in lockdown mode where phone calls 

and emails are the only means of contact because site visits are 

not allowed.    
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Pendleton Assessor 
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